
November 20, 2017

N O T I C E !  
Please be advised that water will be turned 

off on the “07, 08, 09 & 10th lines for 
plumbing repairs, the replacement of 

damage drain pipe on: 

Wednesday, November 22nd 2017 
From 9:00am – 12:00 noon 

Residents on the 1st - 19th floor, on the 
above mentioned lines are reminded NOT 
TO USE any pipes or flush your toilets, if 
so, this can result in damages and person(s) 

responsible can be liable. 

We regret any inconvenience and thank you 
for your usual co-operation. 

Sandra, Property Administrator
DCC19 – 1210 Radom St.


